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30/08/18 

Year 2 Zoo Excursion – Updated Information 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like to remind parents and carers to please return the permission note and make 
payment for the Year 2 National Zoo and Aquarium excursion that will be held on Thursday, 
13 September 2018 by 3.30pm on Thursday, 6 September 2018.   
 
Also, the guided tours we have arranged for the day include some interaction between the 
students and animals.  To allow your child to participate in any hands-on experiences we 
ask that you please also complete the form attached to the back of this letter and return to 
your child’s class teacher or Front Office by 3.30pm on Thursday 6 September 2018. 
 

Kind Regards, 

Caroline Adams, Callum Taylor, Jade Dillon & Ellie Duckett 

Year 2 Teachers 
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